
  

 
Highwood Asset Management Ltd. 

 #202, 221 – 10th Avenue S.E. 
Calgary, Alberta T2G 0V9 

August 17, 2023 
 

AMALGAMATION NOTICE 
 
Dear Supplier/Partner,  
 
On August 17, 2023, Highwood Asset Management Ltd. (“Highwood”) completed the 
amalgamation of Boulder Energy Ltd., Castlegate Energy Ltd. and Shale Petroleum Ltd., 
with Highwood being the continuing entity.  
 
Please see attached to this notice a copy of the Certificate of Amalgamation for your records.  
 
Effective immediately, all invoicing and communications should be issued and directed to 
Highwood Asset Management Ltd.  
 
Invoices should be submitted electronically thought the Open Invoice platform. If you required 
assistance with the platform, please contact accounts.payable@highwoodmgmt.com.  
 
Our suppliers and partners are important to us, and we are mindful that this transition must be 
as seamless as possible. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the changes 
and transition process, please contact feel free to contact us.    
 
We appreciate your confidence in Highwood and look forward to building a strong business 
relationship.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Chris Allchorne 
CFO 
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